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January 18, 2019 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

Beginning on Monday, February 4th, HWDSB begins its Kindergarten Registration for the 2019-
2020 school year.  

As you are aware, here at Billy Green our student population has grown over the years with the 
new development in the area.  

Because of this growth, we are beginning to experience accommodation pressures at the 
school. To help ease some of this pressure, we are limiting our Kindergarten registration only to 
families who currently have an older child already attending Billy Green. 

For families who live in the new construction area bounded by Upper Centennial Parkway to 
the east, Green Mountain Road to the south and First Road to the west, and who do not have a 
child attending Billy Green, they are being directed to register their Kindergarten child at 
Tapleytown Elementary School. Transportation for all students will continue as per HWDSB’s 
Transportation Policy.  

Kindergarten represents a milestone and a time of change for every family. We want this new 
beginning to be a wonderful experience for children, families, and educators alike. We look 
forward to seeing you and your children at Billy Green in September. 

If you have any questions about registering your child at Billy Green, please contact the school 
at 905-573-3505. 

Sincerely, 

B. Berketa 
Principal 
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